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Autumn Term 2022 

Week 10– Monday 21st November 2022 

Dear Parents,  
 

I hope you all had an enjoyable weekend.   

As the weather is getting much colder (and wetter), please send your child to school dressed appropriately for the 

weather, in a warm coat and leather shoes.  

The whole school attendance is improving but is still well below the national average of 96%. Please make every effort 

to send your child into school every day.  

Please make sure that your child reads every day for at least 20 minutes. KS1 children can go class early every Thursday 

at 8.30 and share a book with a friend, parent or teacher.  

Ms Anderson 

Head of School  

Date for your Diary   

 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

November 2022 
21.  22.    

Maths classes for parents 

in the Learning Resource 

Centre (LRC) at 9.30 

23.   

Baby and Toddler 

Group 1.30 pm in the 

Nursery 

24.   

ESOL classes for parents 

in the Learning Resource 

Centre (LRC) at 9.30 

25.  

28.    

KS2 Hot Chocolate 

and biscuit am  

Free taster session 

for all children Sport 

Play Motion 

29.    

Maths classes for parents 

in the Learning Resource 

Centre (LRC) at 9.30 

30.   

KS2 Hot Chocolate 

and biscuit am  

Baby and Toddler 

Group 1.30 pm in the 

Nursery 

  

December 2022 

   1.  

ESOL classes for parents 

in the Learning Resource 

Centre (LRC) at 9.30 

2.    

KS2 Hot Chocolate and 

biscuit am  

 

5.    

KS2 Hot Chocolate 

and biscuit am  

 

6.  7.    

KS2 Hot Chocolate 

and biscuit am  

 

8.    

ESOL classes for parents 

in the Learning Resource 

Centre (LRC) at 9.30 

9.   

KS2 Hot Chocolate and 

biscuit am  

After School - Film 

Club for excellent 

TEAM WORKERS  

12.  13.   

 

14.   

Year 1 Nativity Play 

Christmas Jumper 

Day  

Christmas lunch  

15.   

Christmas Parties  

16.    

End of term  

   

 

Value of the Month – Empathy (November)  

Empowering Learning Principle – Team Worker   

 

If your child is celebrating their birthday on a school day and you would like to share a birthday cake or treats with 

their class, this can only be done on a Friday afternoon. The cake must be nut free and cut - ready to serve in 

individual packaging/ party bags. Children will not be allowed to blow out candles. Please have enough to share 

for 30 children. 
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KS 1 Brilliant Team workers 

1J –Mason and Laura 

2B – Joseph and Arianna  

2P – Mohamed A and Aminah  

KS 2 Article 12 Representatives  

3D – Manal and Mohamed A 

4/5 G - Rowa and Nafees 

4/5 H - Nada & Tasniim  

50 - Ava and Yusuf 

6C - Alexis & Arsallan  

6R – Ayoub and Nour 

 

Reception Places - September 2023 
Do you have a child born between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019? 
 

If yes, then you need to apply for a place in Reception. 

 

Children born between the 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019 will start Reception 

class at a primary school in September 2023. Applications can be made now.  

Please make an appointment to come and visit our Reception Class. 

For details on how to apply for a primary school place, visit the Brent website 

https://www.brent.gov.uk/education-schools-and-learning/school-admissions/apply-for-

a-primary-or-junior-school-place#planandprepare  

We will offer support with the online admission form if required.  

The deadline to submit your application on-time is Sunday 15 January 2023. 

WELL DONE TO 6R – 96.8%  

OVERALL ATTENDANCE 
92.6% 

Week ending 18/11/2022 

 Attendance   Lates 

RP 81.9% 4 

1J 93.9% 9 

2B 89.1% 5 

2P 92.6% 1 

3D 96.7% 9 

4/5G 92.7% 1 

4/5H 92.1% 8 

5O 86.9% 1 
6C 92.1% 11 

6R 96.8% 3 
 

The rate of attendance is well below the national average 

of 96%. Please make every effort to ensure your child does 
not miss out on their learning by being absent. 

Warning letters will be issued to parents whose child’s 
attendance is below 92%  

 
It is very important that your child is in school EVERYDAY and ON 

TIME. Parents must have a valid reason for keeping a child at 
home. 

 

The Stonebridge School’s Core Values are 

TRACK 

Tenacity – Respect- Attitude – Consideration – 

Kindness  

“A little consideration, a little thought for 

others, makes all the difference.”  

A.A. Milne   

All members of our school community are 

asked to illustrate TRACK in their everyday 

lives.  

http://www.stonebridgeprimary.co.uk/
https://www.brent.gov.uk/education-schools-and-learning/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-or-junior-school-place#planandprepare
https://www.brent.gov.uk/education-schools-and-learning/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-or-junior-school-place#planandprepare
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Ms Giles – Executive Headteacher 

Ms Anderson – Head of School, Mental Health and Wellbeing Lead & Deputy DSL 

Mrs Dweh - Associate Head, Key stage 2 Lead & Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) 

Mrs Thakore - Associate Head, EYFS & Key stage 1 Lead & Deputy DSL 

Ms Magdalena - Social Inclusion worker & Deputy DSL 

Ms Henry – Special Education Needs Coordinator (SENCO) 

Ms Halpin – Welfare Officer  

For more information on staffing please see the school’s website 

  

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all the children with 98% and 

above attendance. Last week the children in KS1 

with excellent attendance had a Teddy Bears’ picnic 

in the main hall. The children enjoyed sandwiches, 

nachos and a drink. They also watched ‘We’re going 

on a bear hunt!’ 

 All the children with great attendance will have a 

chance to attend a special event next term. 

 

 

What’s been happening at school this week? 

Early morning – Reading for Pleasure 

KS 1 had the first of many reading for Pleasure drop 

in / soft start mornings on Thursday at 8.30. All 

children in KS1 are welcome.  

Please click on the link for more information  

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vnFLbtbi6S-

hlD6JzuBqYVmEp5EL6sF3/view?usp=share_link  

 

Hot Chocolate and a Biscuit at Playtime 

From Monday 28th November, children in KS 2 will be able to buy a hot chocolate and a 

biscuit for 20p during playtime. This will be available on Monday, Wednesday and 

Friday mornings until the end of term.  

http://www.stonebridgeprimary.co.uk/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vnFLbtbi6S-hlD6JzuBqYVmEp5EL6sF3/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vnFLbtbi6S-hlD6JzuBqYVmEp5EL6sF3/view?usp=share_link

